We’re delighted to be recruiting to the post of Deputy Research School Director. This role
plays a pivotal role in supporting the strategic direction of our Research School, making a
valuable contribution to the wider Research School Network.

As a Research School, we are very proud to take arole in
supporting a school-led system as part of a dynamic
network across the country. Our aim is to help improve the
quality of teaching by getting more teachers to use
academic research in ways that make a difference in the
classroom.

The role of Deputy Research School Director will be key in
facilitating the effective sharing of educational research,
benefitting students across NEAT and beyond. This is an
exciting opportunity to make a real difference in the
educational landscape, and offers such a unique opportunity to
drive-evidence based practice that improve pupil outcomes.

You can find out more about the wider Research School Network here:
https://researchschool.org.uk/ as well as more information about the Newcastle
Research School here: https://researchschool.org.uk/newcastle/about-us

If you're interested in finding out more about this unique opportunity before you apply,
then please don’t hesitate to get in touch for an informal discussion. Please reach out by
emailing s.stock@neatat.org.uk to arrange a mutually convenient time.

Sarah Stock, Research School &
Primary School Improvement Lead
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